
Your Gift to the Lausanne Community Fund 
 
Good afternoon, 
 

As you know, Lausanne relies on philanthropic contributions to the Lausanne Community Fund 
in order to enhance the educational journey of our students. Every single gift, no matter the 
size, has a positive and substantial impact on our students, our faculty and our school as a 
whole. 
 

As part of the incredible fabric of Lausanne, we hope you’ll choose to support an area that is 
meaningful to you. To pledge, please submit the attached form directly to the Development 
Office or via email to Kris Launius, Associate Director of Development, 
at klaunius@lausanneschool.com. Note: the cutoff for October payroll deduction requests is 
October 25.  
 

As a special ‘thank you’ to our earliest donors, we’re offering a catered lunch to the first 
division to reach 100% participation by October 13! 
 

We sincerely appreciate all you do for our students each and every day - thank you for your 
most generous support! 
 

Sincerely, 
Ariel Spencer 
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